
HEDGE END TOWN COUNCIL - MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE HIGHWAYS & PLANNING 

COMMITTEE HELD 20TH JULY, 2016  

Cllrs. Present: Cllr. Ian Corben (Acting Chair), Cllr. Stephanie Arnold, Cllr. Paul Carnell, Cllr. John 

Jupe. 

H17 Apologies: Cllr. Helen Corben, Cllr. Cynthia Garton (Chair), Cllr. Chris Yates 

 With effect from the close of business hours today, all communications have been checked 

 for the receipt of apologies. 

H18 Planning Applications: 

 F/15/76765, 14 Hobb Lane.   Construction of nine dwellings with access from Sherborne Way 

 to ancillary car park with landscaping and pedestrian access to Hobb Lane and Sherborne 

 Way following demolition of existing buildings. (Amended Plans)  Resolved: Objection on 

 the grounds of overdevelopment, inadequate parking and inappropriate vehicular access. 

 F/16/78797, 13 Waters Edge.   Two storey side extension with integral garage. Resolved: 

 No Objection 

 F/16/78760, 19 Lower St. Helens Road.   Single storey rear extension, extension to decking 

 including fencing at rear.  Resolved: No Objection 

 U/16/78794, 4, Lucerne Gardens.   Certificate of lawful development certificate for proposed 

 use:  Single storey rear extension. Resolved:  No Objection 

There being no further business to transact, the Acting Chair closed the meeting at 19.15 hours. 


